
October 6,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bay6 - Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassec, FL 32399-0850 

DATE 
RE: Docket No. 001311-TI 

Ms. Bay6, 

A i : '  __-__ Enclosed is a check for the regulatory assessment fee (RAF) for 1999. Per a discussion 
C.&' __ with Paula Isler, we have sent $67.00, which should cover the RAF along with 
C?' -- accumulated penalties and interest. Please accept our sincere apology for this late cB:n __ 
cir? __ 
EC8 __ to help prevent this fiom happening again. 
LEG 
OpC __ While we do not have business in Florida at this time, we do want to keepour 

Certification in good standing. Our understanding is that a fine is mandatory for this rule PA1 __ 
violation. Our proposal would be a fine in the amount of $250, which would be due RGO __ 

immediately. Also, I would ask that all future correspondence be sent specifically to my 
SEC _I- 
SER _- 
O R  attention. Please contact me if you have any M e r  questions on this matter. 

payment. We have taken steps internally, as well as with our authorized agent in Florida 

ALLIED 
COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, INC. 

6440 FLYING CLOUD DRIVE xi01 
EDEN PRAIRIE, M N  553& 

PH. 612-329-5325 
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Ms. Blanca Bay6 -Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahzssee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 001311-TI 

Ms. Bay6, 

Enclosed is a check for the regulatory assessment fee (RAF) for 1999. Per a discussion 
with Paula Isler, we have sent $67.00, which should cover the RAF along with 
accumulated penalties and interest. Please accept our sincere apology for this late 
payment. We have taken steps internally, as well as with our authorized agent in Florida 
to help prevent this fiom happening again. 

While we do not have business in Florida at this time, we do want to keep our 
Certification in good standing. Our understanding is that a fine is mandatory for this rule 
violation. Our proposal would be a fine in the amount of $250, which would be due 
immediately. Also, I would ask that all future correspondence be sent specifically to my 
attention. Please contact me if you have any fiuther questions on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

644C Flying Cloud Drive, 8uik 101 Eden Prairie. Minnesota 55344 (612) 8295325 Fax (612) 8299301 


